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From the Headteacher 

Only one more week of school before we break up for our Christmas break- no 

doubt everyone is getting their decorations out and lots of secret wrapping is 
happening! We have a very busy weekend and week ahead of us, and the children 

are starting to get very tired, so if it is at all possible, please try and keep extra 
activities to a minimum. 

 
I am looking forward to seeing you all at the Christmas Fair on Saturday. Gates 

open at 12 and it runs until 3pm. There are always loads of lovely things to do, and 

of course, a very special visitor. There is also the Carol Service at St Nicholas 
on Sunday at 4pm. It is always lovely to sing the carols in the church, but do 

remember to bring along a torch as it can get very dark at this time of the year! 
 

We are looking forward to the children's Nativity Play on Monday at 2pm, to 

which siblings and extended family are warmly invited. The children will be 
performing their songs to the Old Folk's home on Tuesday ahead of their evening 

performance (adults and older siblings only) at 6pm. Please remember to wait 
outside the church after dropping your child off to allow for space and privacy with 

the costume changes! Owing to the late night, we will be keeping our registers 
open until 10am on Wednesday morning to allow for a slower start in the 

morning and perhaps even a lie-in. School will be open as usual so you are still able 

to drop your children off at the usual time if you need to! We will be attending the 
pantomime in the afternoon and should be back by about 5pm. We will let you 

know if we are told anything different and if we are running late on the day, we will 
activate the Snow Chain to let everyone know our expected time of arrival. 

 

Also, just a reminder that Thursday is the Kites’ Christmas party- please 
contact the office to book your child's place at this enjoyable event, and remember 

that Friday is Christmas Jumper Day, and children are invited to come to school 
in a Christmassy outfit! 

 

Our new caterers are also looking for someone local to join their team to work 
at either Radnage School (11:30-1:30pm) or Mary Towerton School (11:30-1pm) 

serving lunches, with pay set at £7.20 per hour. If you are interested, please 

contact the school office and we will pass your details on.  
Michelle Masters 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
December 

12th Christmas Fair 
13th Carol Service at St 

 Nicholas 4pm 

14th Christmas Play 2pm 
15th Christmas Play 6pm 

16th Pantomime at Wycombe 
 Swan 

17th Kites Christmas Party 
18th Christmas Jumper Day 

 Christmas Party 

 EOT 3.05pm 
 

 
 

 

Well done to these children for their 

 hard work this week! 


